
1 March 2019   Visit to doctor today 

I saw my surgeon today, and he is satisfied with the results of surgery.  He does not have any problems 

with my tentative return to Haiti on April 2.  (The current problems in Haiti may cause a delay, but that is 

not his fault!)  There are no restrictions on movement, which means I can finally do things like wash my 

feet and tie my shoes.  I do not need to return for a return visit until early next year. 

Therapy continues, and will continue through this month.  That is another area that is going well.  I can 

tell that my strength is gradually increasing, and so is my confidence with everyday activities.  It has 

been interesting to discover how much time exercises and therapy take. 

Thank you very much for all your prayers and encouragement.  You have been a blessing to me during 

this unusual time in my life. 

In our Lord’s service, 

Anne Livingston—Haiti  

 


